
Rector:  The Rev Paul Hrynczyszyn  
Email:    fatherpaulh@gmail.com   
Hospital / Sick Visits and pastoral care 
anytime 

0459 958 570 

Hospital Chaplain 
The Rev Deborah Kachel   

0418 776 159 

Parish Office 
admin@stmargaretscairns.com  
Direct Giving Bank Details:           
BSB  034 664    A/C   810124 

0459 958 570 

Churchwarden—Rob Lale  
robin.r.lale@gmail.com 

0429 195 174 

Churchwarden—Peter Cornelius 
pbcornelius@bigpond.com 

0408 663 674 

Pew Bulletin  Pat Thomas (Jul / Aug) 

patricia.thomas2423@gmail.com 
0409 552 423 

Thrift Shop (Peter and Bev Cornelius) 0417 429 215 

Facebook Page  Sue Ciccotosto 
sue.ciccotosto@gmail.com 

0414 707 916 

Containers for Change Account #  
to benefit Hospital Chaplaincy                 ID # C102 366 84  

CONTACT DETAILS 

The work of the church can now 

be supported by direct deposit instead of 
offertory plates. You are strongly encouraged 

to make use of this technology. 

St. Margaret's BSB# is 034 664, and the 

Account number is 810124.  Thank you. 

You can help us  with our 
monthly contribution towards 

Hospital Chaplaincy, by saving your containers and turning 

them in for change. Click here for information. 

See our Facebook pages: 

St. Margaret’s Cairns 

mainly music Cairns South 

Do you need a venue  
for an interest group or club meeting? 

Our Hall is available for Hire 

Air-conditioned 

Wheelchair-friendly 

and all facilities 

Reasonable rates 

Compliance with our COVID-Safe Plan  

is a requirement 

Contact Denise for more information 

4036 2860 

An offertory plate will be placed 

at the rear of the pews, if you wish to 

make a donation in person (not 

electronically) . 

Today we celebrate the 

SEVENTH SUNDAY AFTER  
PENTECOST 

 11th July, 2021 (B) 

Coffee & Tea Come and join us for  

refreshments and fellowship after the service.  

THE ANGLICAN CHURCH OF AUSTRALIA      

THE MINISTRY UNIT OF  
ST MARGARET OF SCOTLAND WEST CAIRNS  

230 Aumuller Street,  
PO Box 75W,  West Cairns, 4870 

website:  www.stmargarets.org.au 

DAILY READINGS 

Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  

Psalm 33 
1 Samuel 31 
John 5.1-18 

Psalm 35.1-17 
2 Samuel 1.1-16 
John 5.19-30 

Psalm 34  
2 Samuel 1.17-27 
John 5.30-47 

Thursday  Friday  Saturday  

Psalm 37.1-17 
2 Samuel 2.1-17 
John 6.1-15 

Psalm 38 
2 Samuel 2.18-3.1 
John 6.16-34 

Psalm 40 
2 Samuel 3.(2-5)6-19 
John 6.35-51 

CELEBRATIONS THIS WEEK  

Birthdays  Anniversaries  
Scott Sangster  

Luke Turner 
None Listed 

Readings for today 
2 Samuel 6.1-5, 12b-19 
Psalm 24 
Ephesians 1.1-14 
Mark 6.14-29 

Readings for next week 
2 Samuel 7.1-14a 
Psalm 89.21-38 
Ephesians 2.11-22 
Mark 6.30-34, 53-56 

Gospel Reflections (YouTube)  Please subscribe 
(there is no cost!) to our parish YouTube channel by opening 

the following link, and  clicking on the red Subscribe button:   

h t t p s : / / w w w . y o u t u b e . c o m / c h a n n e l / U C z v -
9JEpRckecCrCrpC8tXg 
Listen to the Gospel Reflections which Rev. Paul prepares 
several times a week. You will also be able to listen to his 
weekly sermons on this YouTube channel. 

Concerned about Climate Change?             

If you are, and wish to join with others to express your 

concerns, come along to a letter-writing session at the Senior 

Citizens Centre on Thursday 15th July at 1.30 pm 

This is organised by ARRCC (Australian Religious Response 

to Climate Change): a multi-faith, organisation of people from 

around Australia who are committed to taking action on 

climate change.  Bishop Keith supports their efforts. 

ARRCC is inviting people of faith to write letters to the Prime 

Minister, sending the letters to ARRCC, so that all the 

correspondence  can be presented at the same time for 

greater impact, with media coverage. 
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SERVICES & MINISTRIES COMING UP 

Sun 11 Jul 
7:30 am 
9:00 am 

Eucharist 
Eucharist 

Wed 14 Jul 11:00 am Bible Study—the Gospel of Mark 

Thur 15 Jul 5:00 pm MUC meeting  

Fri 16 Jul 9:30 am NO Eucharist (Show holiday) 

Sun 18 Jul 
7:30 am 
9:00 am 

Eucharist 
Eucharist.    Sunday School   

Thurs 29 Jul 10:00 am Coffee & Chat, Stratford Deli  

Bible Study—the Gospel of Mark 

Come and join us for our weekly Bible 
Study at St. Margaret's Church on 

Wednesday July 14th 11am.  

This year we are studying the first gospel 
ever written on the Life of Jesus: the 
Gospel of Mark.  

Reef & Beef / Bishops Bulletin 
If you would like to have these regularly delivered to you by 
email please text your email address to Jenny (0405 781 004). 

Maggie’s Thrift Shop is  open from 

9am till noon, Mondays through Saturdays.  

You’ll find some new stock.  Let your friends 

know. Donations of good-quality pre-loved 

items, especially bric-a-brac, are welcome. 

Getting ready for our Spring Fair 

Help is needed in the lead-up to the 

next Car Boot & Garage Sale.   

Can help in any of the following ways: 

Donate small glass jars with lids 

                         Donate empty pots for plants  

                  Make something for the Craft Stall 

Talk to Pat if you’d like to approach a business, asking if they will 
donate a  prize toward our raffle.  Also if you’d like to donate 
money towards the purchase of prizes. 

Ministry Unit Council Meeting 

will be held on Thursday, 15th July at 5 p.m.—  

a week later than planned, due to Taize. 

Baby Shower Date Claimer:   

We’ll have a shower on at 10:00am on 

Saturday, 11th September in anticipation of the 

arrival of Anna’s and Paul’s little one.   Further details will 

be given out closer to the date.  If you have questions, 

please contact Sue Ciccotosto on 0414 077 916. 

 YOUR PRAYERS FOR THIS WEEK 

Diocese of Tasmania Bishop Richard Condie (Helen) 

Townsville:  St Peter West End Non Stipendiary Clergy 

Sharon Hayston, Greg Lynham, Don Fernance (Beverley), 

Christine Reedman  

Ross River Rector Tom Pountain (Hannah)  

Northern Beaches Mission Priest Missioner Frances Maltby 

(Andrew)  

Upper Tablelands with St Barnabas Ravenshoe; St Michael 

and All Angels Millaa Millaa Priest-in-Charge Bill Woodland 

(Patricia), Non-stipendiary Clergy Jo de Leeuw (Adrian), Paul 

Rodwell  

           Pray for Rev. Paul and Anna Hrynczyszyn,  for  

           clergy who are parishioners at St Margaret’s and 
for our Lay Ministry team.  Pray for the Churchwardens 

and Ministry Unit Councillors and Parish Nominators. 

Especially during this time of concern about the 
Coronavirus, uphold the Residents and Staff of Mercy 
Place Westcourt, Coral Sea Gardens, Bolton-Clarke 
Farnorha, Heritage Gardens, Mercy Place Woree, Bupa 
Cairns, Bupa Mount Sheridan, The Parks, The Village, the 
Anglicare Team, and the Cairns Hospital Chaplain. 

Pray for healing, comfort and guidance for Dell,   

Robyn & Garry, Greg,  Ken and Jan, Vera, Pam, 
Demelza and Robert, Colin S., Graham, Meg, Lyn, Daryl, 
Mathew, Shelley and Lionel, Levi and family, Debra, 
Noelline and family, Naomi, Jack, Margo, Leigh-Anne, 

Paul O., Margaret and Ethel 

Give thanks for the memory of Richard Newman 

(14th), Isobel Maher (17th).  May the love and peace 
of God be a comfort to all those who mourn at this 
time. 

Volunteers are urgently needed to fill some gaps in the 

Sunday roster for these roles: 

 Counters (done either Sunday or Monday) 

 Host Family / Welcomers 

 Powerpoint Operator  (just use the Clicker!) 

 Intercessor (you may use the prayers in the book) 

 Reader (reading from the typed sheet) 

If you are interested in doing any of the positions, but don’t 

know what it involves, have a chat to one of the volunteers 

doing it today. Fr Paul can provide more information if you 

would like to be a reader, or to read the intercession prayers. 

Training will also be given if you would like to help count the 

collection . 

Contact Wilma (4054 5305) or a churchwarden if you can help. 

Thanks to all who helped at yesterday’s Working Bee! 


